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Dear Special Friends,
     Hello, on Thursday evening, June 7, 2018. I’m presently in the U.S., in the state of Texas, 
ministering for a few more weeks.
     Thanks for your prayers for me, and please keep praying! Thanks for your offerings, and 
please keep giving! We’re a team, reaching people with the gospel.
     This month, I’m ministering in Texas most of the time, and also in Miami, Florida, for a few 
days next week. One of the places is Life Christian University in Miami, and they’ve helped 
build a whole church in northern Ghana, Church (No. 60) at Nasia. They’ve also helped our 
Nigerian missionary friends in the country of Niger, Israel and Esther Olubamisaye.
     Our big International Dinner and Service on June 1 was a great success! We had lots of 
people there, with some even coming by road and by air from hundreds of miles away. The 
family I always stay with in Ethiopia, whenever I’m ministering there every year, were present 
that night, as they’re visiting their daughter in the U.S. right now.
     I continue to pray for many people in the services where I minister, also over the phone, 
through E-mails, Whatsapp, etc.
     I prayed for a man’s shoulder, as he had suffered a lot of pain in it for a very long time. We 
were talking on the phone, and Jesus touched him, as I prayed. The pain was gone, and his 
shoulder was healed! He was praising God, and even came to a service several days later, to give 
a testimony.
     Yesterday, I was able to make bank transfers to help three churches in northern Ghana with 
their building projects. I’m so happy to give a helping hand to pastors, as they try their best to 
build churches. 
     The roof is on the church in the new village at Gberuk-Kunkuok (Church No. 73), and now 
they can continue to put the doors and windows in, plaster the walls, do the flooring, etc.
     They’re smiling at Zabzoaga (Church No. 74) and Gbolo-Kpalsi, Tamale (Church No. 75). 
They’re starting to get everything ready for a roof, at last, and in this month of June, they’ll be 
working hard to see the dream to come true! It’s a joy to be able to help them, and I praise God. I 
give Him all the glory!
     THANKS   for your help, to make it all possible, as you continue to pray for me, and give 
your offerings to be a part. It’s so exciting to see how God provides every need as we pray! Let’s 
do all we can!
     There are three other towns and villages we’re praying about right now, hoping to help them 
get a roof on their churches in northern Ghana soon. The needs are so great, but our God is so 
big!
     Thanks for your prayers, as I travel and minister in so many different places this month. I’ll 
get back to Nigeria in the second week of July, to continue on with what God’s called me to do 
for Him in Africa. I’ll be in Ghana a few days later in July, ministering all over the country till 
the end of August.
     This month of July reminds me that July begins with a “J,” but the word, “JOY” also begins 
with a “J,” too. I’m praying for God to give you a lot of JOY in the month of JULY, in Jesus’ 



name.
     “Weeping may endure for a night, but JOY cometh in the morning.” (Psalm 30:5)
Love, Doris Hokett


